
 

Dear Ms. Hernandez, 

 

I am writing to you to ask that you oppose HB 3494A. I don't think that anyone has the right to declaw animals. Not 

only are their claws a necessity, but the barbaric way it's done is painful and definitely doesn't "fix" the problems 

that the pet guardians are doing it for. It only makes the 

situation worse. Please think about our poor helpless cats and hear the voices that we say to you for them. NO 

DECLAW!! Please. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jen Jackson  
 


